From: Djangi, Ahmad 
Sent: Monday, November 09, 2015 11:04 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Rafac, Monica; Mitchell, Joel
Subject: Re: Travel plan

Hi Steve,

This is to inform you that I returned form Shanghai on 11/1/2015.  Our Delegate were please about our accomplishment and visiting both State and Privately owned social service / nursing homes in Shanghaias they are looking forward to continue to work with all entities in city of Chicago including the City government i the future.   I did not receive nor was offered any honoraria or anything on top of business-related expenses.  Our lodging was covered by the Government of China / City of Shanghai and I paid for airfare and other needed expenses such as food and transportation as well as incidentals while there.  As always thank you for your support.

Ahmad R. DJangi, M.S., Psy.D.
Director of Field Operations
Chicago Department of Family and Support Services
Office of Human Service Delivery
